
Crete-Monee School District 201-U 
presents

parent university series:

"Well-Being Matters"
January - April 2022

A Virtual Series of Events
At Crete-Monee School District 201-U, we know that families are essential to the success of 
every phase of a child’s life. By partnering with our parents/guardians, we would like to extend 
the opportunity to provide resources that can better help you support your child/ren 
throughout the course of the school year.

* Well-Being Matters: "Attendance Matters"
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022

*Well-Being Matters: "School Expectations Matters"
Date: Tuesday, February 22, 2022

*Well-Being Matters: "Mental Health Matters"
Date: Wednesday, March 23, 2022

*Well-Being Matters: "Finishing Strong Matters"
Date: Wednesday, April 6, 2022

NOTE: Please be on the lookout for sign-up links sent to 
you through your Skyward Family Access. Limited spaces 
are available.


